
 
 

 

Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 

 

Launch of Affordable Connectivity Program 

 

On December 31, 2021, the FCC launched the Affordable Connectivity Program, the $14.2 billion 
successor program to the Emergency Broadband Benefit which has helped almost 9 million 
afford internet access during the pandemic. This program was created by Congress in the 
Infrastructure and Jobs Act, and replaces the Emergency Broadband Benefit program. This 
investment in broadband affordability will help ensure households can afford the internet 
connections they need for work, school, health care and more. 
  
Click here for more information.  
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https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DjUQQVsi8qBSmpH_7Gzfff-GmbsM9_gPcuyUIHH4yYD5pP38bxqi2JF7F1Oq5Z0mvJRS62kDXfshLhGWAxuN2oD5hL04AFBnfOSfLo6vu28uBn78U6XZDB_nSwlC85Y9qy5YlWFobVUf2wHb8ot3-7uAK8KRsSpr1TWiI2ua0weddV_iE5ZkVAJvXAatgmgQtdebDuQQ0f-zQsuoB-twZMBxlYlA3AQAvqPm5RzQ6GQ=&c=moH74B3u8pGSXnXGcRDVenIPosppo6Dpmu9DL7IFv9GSuDNzpopyRA==&ch=RrNjq_K4GfVf9kOTwMV1U8-Zx59VwmYKOX8_ryYh2CQQ42wGPQRhDg==__;!!EErPFA7f--AJOw!UjUAAMwwWNiSm9tbjpLnezAxYz5yYwGXWm2MoZp3ATVmV_bUKNyukbOEbD9okz3np6rjIg%24

